St Anne’s Fulshaw Sports Week
1% — 5" July 2019

Dear Parents,

Planning for Sports Week is almost complete and we have a fun packed week of sporting experiences
for the children to enjoy. This is a highlight of our school year, and we are enormously proud of the
long tradition of sporting excellence our children have enjoyed over the years. This has contributed in
no small part to us being awarded the Platinum Award for School Games in 2017.

Children should come to school in sports clothing every day, with sun hats/ sun cream / waterproofs /
towel as required. Please make sure that your child has a water bottle in school for the full week and
also anyone with long hair should have it tied back. '

Some of the different sports we will be participating in this year include horse riding, rock climbing,
tennis, hockey, gymnastics, trigolf, cricket, football, scootering, skipping, zorbing, dodgeball and
trampolining, to list just a few.

We always include a trip out, which allows the children to experience a sport which is impossible to
deliver in our school premises. This year the trips will be as follows:

Class 1 will go to Glen Jakes riding school on Thursday 4™ July, leaving school at 9.00 and returning
to school by 2.00pm. Children need to wear long sleeved tops, long trousers/joggers/leggings and
boots or practical shoes with a heel (wellies are fine). Protective gear will be supplied. Your child will
need a packed lunch for this trip which the school kitchen will provide unless you prefer to provide
your own in which case please let Mrs Clark know.

Year 3 and 4 children will go to Energi trampolining centre on Thursday 4" July, leaving school at
10.30 and returning in time for lunch. Shorts and t shirts are fine for this trip.

Year 5 and 6 children will go to Altrincham ice rink for a skating session on Wednesday 3™ July
leaving school after lunch and returning by approximately 3.30pm. Long sleeved tops and
joggers/leggings are required.

We use several thousand pounds of our PE and school sport premium funding to pay for the coaches
and specialists who come into school to teach the children, and we ask for a contribution of £18.50
from each child towards the cost of the visits and transport.

Could you please complete the form below and return to school with your contribution as soon as

possible?

Here's to a wonderful week of sporting fun and games!

Ms C. Daniel
Headteacher
St Anne’s Fulshaw Sports Week
1°'— 57 July 2019
| am happy for my child to go on the trip specified above

during Sports Week and enclose £18.50 as a contribution towards the cost of the visit (cheques to
‘Fulshaw Primary School’)

Signed (parent/guardian)




